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President’s Message 

February Meeting – New Location 
 
Because of Valentine’s Day, the February meeting will be 
held on Feb 15th, which is a Wednesday.  The new location 
is at the Carson Municipal Airport, 2600 College Parkway.  
It is just east of Lompa, and the Fire Station.  The meeting 
will be in the Terminal Building, which is the main building 
at the head of the entry drive.  Park anywhere.  Subsequent 
meetings will also be held here. 
 
Our program this month will be Kurt Redmond, 
demonstrating the assembly of some of his big fish 
producing flies. 

 
November Meeting - Elections 
 
Last November, we held elections.  The results are above, under “Your Board”.  Please give 
these folks your support, suggestions, input into possible club functions, and any criticisms.  
Note that the Secretary position is vacant.  A volunteer is necessary to continue communications 
from the board. 
 
Anniversary 
An interesting fact was reported at the last Board meeting.  As of this coming November, the 
Carson Fly Fishing Club will be 20 years old.  Pretty amazing.  And, we still have several of the 
original Charter members. Congratulations to the Club! 

The Flypaper 

Your Board 
President: Stan Zuber 
VP: Ed Latour 
Treasurer: Ken Briscoe 
Secretary: Vacant 
Vic Acopian 
Rob Brehm  
Dave Conklin 
Bill Hammons 
Craig Steele 
Ernie Walsh 



Fishouts 
The February Fishout will be held at Hinkson Slough again.  The opener is on Saturday, 
February 11th.  The fishout, per tradition will be the following Saturday, Feb 18th.  Several folks 
will fish the opener, so call around to hear a report, or check the corkboard on our website.  
NDOW has planted both Hinkson and North Pond, so there is an alternative if your first choice 
isn’t productive. 
 

Spooner Lake Survey 
Please take time to complete this survey regarding enhancing Spooner Lake. 
Naturally we hope you will list fly fishing at the top of your recreational priorities. 
After clicking on the link below a photo of Spooner will appear in the article. 
Below the picture is the link to the survey. Survey deadline is January 31. 
Thank You...Your Carson Fly Fishing Board 
 
http://carsonnow.org/story/01/13/2017/nevada-state-parks-seeks-public-input-enhance-spooner-
lake 
 

Fishing Reports:   
I haven’t heard about anyone fishing recently.  Perhaps the cold winter is to blame.  Certainly the 
closure of Pyramid has had a negative effect.  Keep your spirits up. Spring fishing is around the 
corner. 
 

Calendar  (See also the google calendar on the website) 
Feb 11th Hinkson Opener  
Feb 15th Regular Club Meeting at the Airport Terminal Building 
Feb 18th  Hinkson Fishout 
Feb 22nd  Board Meeting – Location to be determined. 
Mar 10-11 Fly Tying Academy – Sheriff’s Office – Contact Stan 
Mar 14th Regular Club Meeting at the Airport Terminal Building 
Mar 29th Board Meeting 
Apr 10th  Legislative Luncheon – 11:45-1:45 pm. 
 


